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What is the Public Affairs Committee? 

Chris Zellers (NJ), VP Public Affairs  

If you came back from the NEAFCS Annual 

Conference eager to be more involved with 

NEAFCS the Public Affairs Committee might be the 

perfect way to get started.   

The Public Affairs Committee has three divisions that 

may be a great fit for you: 

 The Advocacy committee highlights our 

profession and provides ways to educate 

stakeholders about all of the great work we do as FCS 

Educators.  

 

 The Education committee gathers our impact statements into 

a collective document that highlights the wonderful work 

NEAFCS members are doing nationally for stakeholder 

recognition.   

 

 The Marketing committee provides resources and ideas to 

market NEAFCS membership.  

To find out more about being involved in one of the Public Affairs 

subcommittees feel free to contact me at zellers@njaes.rutgers.edu or 

use the NEAFCS website to join the committee you are interested in. 

It is a great way to network and learn more about what others in our 

professional community are doing.   
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